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Dosher drug drop surpasses 460 households 
 

SOUTHPORT—People discarded 12,664 expired or unwanted narcotic pills and 3,410 

milliliters of narcotic liquids at Dosher Memorial Hospital's semiannual Operation Medicine 

Cabinet today. They did so by auto, foot and ferry, including one woman who says she drove 

from Wilmington. The total of 466 households represents a 16 percent increase from the 

February 2015 drug drop.  

Dosher thanked Southport Police and the Brunswick Sheriff's Office for onsite law 

enforcement support.  

The next collection of unwanted prescription medications by Dosher is set for Thursday, 

August 18, 2016. 

#  #  # 

(Caption for following photos) Dosher staff members collect unwanted prescription medications 

and other drugs, and sort them prior to incineration. 

 



 


